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5th January 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
School will be open to Critical Worker and vulnerable children from Wednesday 6th January 
2021.  
 
If you are a Critical Worker and your child is eligible for a school space, they will be 
expected to attend school from Monday to Friday, 8:45 am - 3:00 pm each week. Please 
take this into consideration before applying for a critical worker space.  
 
Here is a link to the gov.uk website for the Critical Worker list.  
 
If you feel your child is eligible for a Critical Worker place then please email the school by 
12:00pm today via secretary@luxulyansch.org 
 
We may need to ask for proof of Critical worker status or shift patterns to ensure we are 
limiting attendance and reducing contact with other households as per government guidance.  
 
The teaching provision in school bubbles will mirror the remote learning activities to ensure 
children at home and children in school are accessing the same educational opportunities. In 
school, the staff that are available will support the children to access their remote learning.   
 
We will be in contact today with vulnerable families to invite them in and to give guidance 
and resources for Home Learning. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding during this challenging time, 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Emma Williams 
 
Acting Head of School 
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